
 
 
July 18, 2010 
 
Altona 
 
7:00pm 
 
Meeting called to order by Club President Travis Halfmann. 
 
13 Members present.  
 
Officers: President Travis Halfmann, Treasurer Rich Halfmann, and Secretary Wayne 
Miller 
 
Members:  Corey Bratz, Kyle Bratz, Dave Lautenschlager, Earl Manz, Jerry Truttschel, 
Carol Truttschel, Wes Rabe, Tim Franzen, Curt Rabe, Larry Dietz 
 
Minutes from meeting held June 27, 2010 Approved as read. 
 
Treasures Report approved as read. 
 
Old Business:  
Bridge Height and water concerns were discussed. More information and a plan with 
drawings will be made available for Mr. Hansen after crops are removed. A wooden 
approach is the preferred design but height and length must be determined to design a 
drawing. 
Rich thanked Todd Lisowe for angle iron donated to the club. 
Groomer work to begin after crop work is completed possibly 4-5 weeks. Anyone that 
can help should contact Wes Rabe. 
Raffle: 
Cory passed out tickets (25 per person) to members present. A letter needs to be given to 
members not present. A note will be placed on out web site. 
A goal of $10,000.00 was set for October 1, 2010. 
Cory asks that you bring your monies for sold tickets to each meeting. Also that members 
bring their tickets to the Pizza stand for sale during their shift. 
 
The Web page renewal was approved for a 2-year term at  $37.90. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Wayne Miller 
KSC Secretary 


